Recycling meeting notes 06-12-2025
Attendees; Tessa David, Jamie King, Nancy Ohringer, Brian Callahan
Meeting open at 07:05 PM

Question was asked if the Town of Groton can request users of Town owned land to mandate
use of compostable food ware (example “Groton Fest”)

This is to be revisited as Tom Delaney will be asked to follow up on this.
Black Earth would be asked to be incorporated into this effort.

Transfer Station; we asked Brian Callahan who will take over for Tom Delaney when he retires
this year how he feels things are going there.

Trash is an ongoing problem with some folks having issues with improper disposal, such
as not using appropriate Orange Town of Groton bags, throwing things that don't belong in the

trash into the collection container (electronics, paints, fabrics etc.)

Reviewing the possibility of installing a live stream camera and intercom to the office for
surveillance and recording ability.

Discussed updating our videos;

Batteries, trash, glass and possibly the Black Earth complex.
The committee to review the updated Transfer Station map, Tessa to send out the Recycling
committee, Brian Callahan and the staff of the Transfer station.

Approved the meeting minutes from 05-09-2025

Meeting adjourned at 08:00 PM
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